
From: John Imes
To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: Fwd: Arbor house project
Date: Sunday, March 01, 2015 7:28:55 PM

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: 
Date: Fri, Oct 24, 2014 at 7:08 PM
Subject: Fwd: Arbor house project
To: John Imes <jimesother@gmail.com>

John-here is our email in favor of revising the plans to build next to the arbor house.
Good luck in your efforts.

Crandall Street

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Elizabeth Whitesel <whitesel29@gmail.com>
Date: October 22, 2014, 7:42:24 PM CDT
To: "kcornwell@cityofmadison.com" <kcornwell@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Arbor house project

Please add our names to the list of persons supporting a revision in the
plans for a development adjacent to the Arbor House properties on
Monroe Street. The proposed project, like others along  Monroe street
constructed in the past two years is scaled well beyond the surrounding
residential area. In addition, this project plan ignores the parking and
traffic conflicts that it will create and the neighborhood concerns that
used to count for something before city approvals.
Thank you for your consideration.

Russ and Liz Whitesel
 Crandall Street

Madison, 53711

Sent from my iPad
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